
    

The scientific director of the project Elena Bukvareva held a seminar on the tasks and methods of 
ecosystem accounting, taking into account the experience of the TEEB-Russia project and the 
tasks of the current project in Armenia. The seminar was attended by key project experts and 
first year students of master program "Biodiversity research and conservation" (the module 
"Ecosystems and Ecosystem Services”) of the chair of plant diversity and ecosystem studies of 
International Scientific Educational Center of National Academy of Sciences of Armenia  

 
(a post in the Facebook of the Yerevan Botanical Garden: 
https://www.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=876939137964709&id=100069458920005&mibextid=WC7FNe
&rdid=2LskxGdNzMT0kYp8# ).  
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